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I support lane sharing for motorcyclists in Oregon and hope you will too.

I own a car and a motorcycle and believe that the provisions outlined in HB 2314
are a reasonable and safe way to help alleviate congestion on Oregon's roadways.

I have lived in Portland for over 20 years and have seen traffic and congestion grow
considerably in that time.  I commute from NE Portland to Beaverton for work, and
would welcome the chance to reduce my impact on the growing congestion by
riding my motorcycle more under the provisions of this bill.

Thank you for your time on this matter and again please vote Yes.

-- 
Travis Johnson
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